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Greetings  in  this  New  Year !  We  are  praying  for  each  of  you  this  
month  as  we  begin  a  new  glorious  journey  in  our  walk  with  Christ.  
It

 
is a troubled  world  around  us .  As  we  grieve  all  of  the  grave  

changes  our  nation  is  making  toward  a  godless  society ,  we  must  
keep  Christ  as  the  center  of  our  being ,  our  world ,  our  family ,   
shouting  louder  that  ever  before  of  His  salvation  message .  We  
must  Go  into  all  of  this  nation  and  bring  His  love  and  call  for  
repentance .  That  will  be  our  message  to  the  Lakota  people  this  
coming  year .  Repent  and be healed in the Mighty Name of our 
Lord

 
and Savior, Jesus Christ.

     We  thank  each  and  everyone  who  has  continued  on  this  long  
journey  with  us,  sometimes  joy,  sometimes  sorrow  but  always  
staying  in  line  with  what  Christ  has  brought  us  to  the  reservation  
to

 
do . Maybe not as quick   as we 'd like or as grandeur as some 

would
 

like to see, and not without mistakes ....but always in the 
Lord.

 
.

Would
 
you

 
keep

 
the

 
ministry

 
in

 
your

 
prayers

 
this

 
coming

 

year? Prayer for  feeding  the  children,  mentoring  teens                  
                           to reach their  God  given  dignity  and                    

       Jesus

 

is

 

the

 

only

 

One

 

who

 

can...

 
                 and purpose. Many need healing from

abuse and so many other life threats. 

"And  they  that  shall  be  of  thee  shall  build the
old waste places:thou shalt raise up the 
foundations of many generations; and thou
shalt be called. The repairer of the breach,
The restorer of paths to dwell in." Isaiah 58:12



 

 

 

             

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

Upcoming Events
February  begins  our new year weekly  Bible  studies  for 
teens  on Thursday  nights  and Breakout  Teen  Worship 
on Friday nights!
Adult Bible studies are on Wednesday nights.

Medical  clinics  each  month  are  starting  at the  Dream 
Center, which we are very excited about!
Focusing  on better  mental  health  with  a new  exercise 
program  that will be offered  for the Lakota  families  one 
night a week. With tips on health, diet, spiritual growth to 
improve mental fitness and so much more! This program 
will be lead  by.   Sean  (EMT)  and  Lhuree  McKinnon  (RN)   (
more  on  them  later!)  exiciting  news  to  come!

Purdue Christian Life Group from Purdue University, 
Indiana

 
will

 
be joining us the first part of March. This will 

be the beginning of a great new relationship!

The
 
Altar

 
on

 
the

 
hill

 
at

 
the

 
Dream

 
Center

Teams we have some opening's
available to serve for spring and summer 

2019. 

Feed the children

The ministry 
feeds 85-150 
children a day a 
hot lunch in the 
spring/summer 
months each 
year. We are 
beginning our 
fund raising 
efforts to reach 
our goal of 
15,000.00 to 
bring healthy,
hot meals to the 
children. If you 
are interested in 
supporting this 
mighty 
undertaking that 
would be a 
blessing!!!

Circle  of  Love  Update

Good  News!   In  January  we  
were

 
notified

 
by

 
Child

 

Protection

 

Services,
 

on
 

the
 

reservation,

 

that

 

they

 

would

 

like

 

to

 

meet

 

with

 

us

 

to

 

further

 

a

 

better

 

relationship

 

with

 

the

 

ministry!

 

God

 

knows

 

what

 

He

 

is

 

doing!

 

We

 

are

 

holding

 

close

 

to

 

the

 

funding

 

needed

 

to

 

begin

 

to

 

break

 

ground.

 

Not

 

super

 

close,

 

but

 

close!!

 

Keep

 

praying!

 

The 
tribe is

 
 

still

 

excited

 

to

 

work

 

with

 

us

 

in

 

providing

 

much

 

needed

 

shelter

                                                   

for

 

homeless

 

and

 

misplaced Lakota

 
                                                   

children.

 

God

 

Bless

 

you

 

all 
and

 

keep

                                                   

this

 

close

 

to

 

your

 

hearts

 

in

 
                                                   

prayer.

 

Love

 

you!




